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E-Mail j.wright@ashfield-dc.gov.uk Date: 31/03/10 
 
Dear Mr Dudley, 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information requested is 
enclosed. 
 
I am aware of the org structure and reasons why ashfield homes was set up but I would 
like to be provided with any memo, email, report or draft, any format that has since 
demonstrated that the benefits have been realised. 
     
 In short is ashfield homes producing the benefits it was set up for. 
     
The last three years information will be sufficient and I require them to be sent 
electronically to this email address. 
 
Please see attached the following documents:- 
 

• The original Cabinet report detailing the decision to establish Ashfield Homes and 
the benefits expected 

• Audit Commission Reports from External Inspections in 2002 and 2005 
• A recent report detailing the decent homes work undertaken by Ashfield Homes. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please feel free to contact me. 
 
If you have a complaint about the handling of your enquiry then please contact Mr Bill 
Nichols, Customer Services Manager at: 
Ashfield District Council, Urban Road, 
Kirkby-In-Ashfield, 
Nottingham, 
East Midlands. 
NG17 8DA, 
 
telephone: 01623 457509 
e-mail: w.nichols@ashfield-dc.gov.uk. 



 
Upon following the corporate Complaints Procedure you are still not satisfied with the 
outcome received you also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF  
Telephone:   01625 545 700 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
 
The information provided has been released under the appropriate Access to Information 
legislation. 
This does NOT allow for re-use of that information. 
If re-use is required for this or any other Council information you must contact Ashfield 
District Council for permission as terms and conditions may apply. 
Please use contact details above. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr G Bott 
Head of Customer IT & Revenue Services 
 


